

To AIBA / EUBC National Member Federations

15th December 2017

Dear Presidents and General Secretaries,

Re: England Boxing

Following an incident last weekend, when clubs from an unrecognised English boxing organisation attended an international box cup, please be aware that England Boxing and its member clubs are the only approved and legitimate body recognised by AIBA / EUBC to govern amateur boxing in England.

Please be aware that clubs affiliating under the title of Amateur Boxing Alliance (ABA) or London ABA, are not part of England Boxing and thus not recognised as legitimate by AIBA and EUBC.

Your support in not sanctioning their clubs attendance at international boxing cups or tournaments is requested.

Should there be any queries regarding whether clubs applying to attend a tournament are part of England Boxing then please do not hesitate to contact us by email: lynette.mayo@englandboxing.org or via our website www.englandboxing.org

Your help and support with this matter is greatly appreciated.

mitenties

Cethin Jenkins
Chief Executive
England Boxing

CC Philippe Tuccelli AIBA Sasha Egorov EUBC